NEWS RELEASE

For Immediate Release March 5, 2007

District School Board of Niagara Request for Proposals for
Lakebreeze School

The District School Board of Niagara will be receiving offers to purchase, by tender, the surplus
property Lakebreeze School, in St. Catharines, Ontario.

An Offer to Purchase form and instructions may be picked up at the front reception desk of the
District School Board of Niagara Education Centre at 191 Carlton Street, St. Catharines, Ontario,
L2R 7P4, Monday to Friday between the hours of 8:30 to 4:30.

All offers must be in a sealed envelope clearly marked with the title “Sale of Property, Lakebreeze
Public School, Contract #07016” addressed and delivered to the District School Board of Niagara,
191 Carlton St., St. Catharines, Ontario no later than 2:00:00 local time on Wednesday, April 18,
2007.

All offers must be accompanied by a certified cheque or bank draft in the amount of fifty thousand
dollars ($50,000) as a deposit upon submission of the proposal, payable to the District School
Board of Niagara. Deposits will be returned to bidders with respect to all offers that are not
accepted by the Board.

All offers are subject to the terms as indicated in the Request for Proposal, Contract 07016, Sale
of Property for Lakebreeze Public School.

For further information, interested purchasers can log on to:
http://www.dsbn.edu.on.ca/Purchasing/BOAV/bids.php
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For more information please contact:

Bob Mahony, Plant Operations Controller

905 641 2929, Ext. 4310 Bob.Mahony@dsbn.edu.on.ca
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